
From: Tori Beth Black <ToriBethBlack@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

'Washington, Cheryl' <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 7/11/2018 12:19:56 PM

Subject: RE: Tori Beth

Yes! Thank you!
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 11:45 AM
 
To: 'Washington, Cheryl' 
Cc: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: RE: Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth, Have your scies issues been solved?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Washington, Cheryl [mailto:cwashington@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2018 8:27 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Tori Beth
 
Importance: High
 
Morning!
 
Just wanted you to know that they updated me yesterday and working on issue.
 
Thanks!
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